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The participants of workshop #7 were enthusiastic and had heard great 
things about Dr. Sultana Nahar and her achievements from WSR6 
participants. 

There were thirty-six participants comprising of college students, high school
students, lecturers and teachers. Some of the participants came from 
families where participation in such workshops was not encouraged; rather 
discouraged. But the girls were determined to come and hear the 
international experts and be motivated.

The participants were impressed with the humble and modest nature of Dr. 
Nahar and to learn how approachable she was. They appreciated her light- 
hearted nature and modesty.  Ayesha Unissa wrote, “It was an honor to 
meet such great personalities and to be influenced by them to achieve our 
career goals. I myself got inspiration regarding US studies, how to apply, how
to manage time and how to write a resume,..”

Another participant, Shaik Noorain Fatema who is pursuing a degree in 
Computer and Software Engineering wrote, “It was very useful to build my 
confidence all through the way. It was a great experience to meet all the 
scientists over here. Thanks for giving this opportunity”

The alumni for this workshop was Vijaya Tirumulareddy and she too wrote,  
“ I had not seen any such events before, it was organized well and 
coordinated with loads of information.”  
 


